D. Thiessen

3090-20 / DV 2A 20

From: Bruce & Maureen

Sent: Saturday, November 07, 2020 1:44 PM

To: Planning and Development Services

Subject: Development Variance Permit Application - 7821 Ships Point Road (Ivan) Lot 72 Dist.

Lot 26 Newcastle District, PLan 18550, PID 003-758-052

Dear Sir:

In regard to the about application for variance, my neighbor has consulted with my wife and I and we
have no concerns in regard to the approval of the application and the building of a carriage house as
planned.

Your very truly, D. Bruce and Maureen Russell, 100 Baynes Drive, Fanny Bay,
BiC. VOR 1WO0





